Nottingham at Heritage Park HOA Board Meeting

May 2, 2011, 8:00pm

Held at Shannon Lyons house

In attendance:  John Brewster (Co-President), Jon Lienemann, (Co-President), Darren Wright (Vice-President), Shannon Lyons (Architectural Committee Chair), Judy Murphy (Architectural Committee) and Julie Murray (Secretary)


Meeting was called for discussion of violations of restrictions and appeal for exception of garden.

After discussion it was decided to send certified letters to homeowners still in violation of outer buildings or structures.

An appeal by a homeowner for exception to the size of his garden was reviewed and denied by the Board.  It was agreed to let the homeowner have until fall 2011 for compliance as the growing season has already started.  A certified letter will also be sent to the homeowner.

It was recommended to amend the bylaws regarding pool fencing.
Pools built on a Lot without a perimeter fence shall have a wrought iron (decorative) fence surrounding the pool deck as part of the pool structure.
A decision was made to put proposed amendment on the agenda for the general homeowners meeting for discussion.

The Board as an option for new roofs denied a stone coated steel roof.

As homeowners concerns or questions are made to any Board member they will be forwarded to the Secretary to add to the next Board meetings agenda.
The Board will meet on the first Tuesday of the month until further notice.  If no agendas are on the docket no meeting shall take place that month.
